Amoco Production Company

501 Airport Drive
Farmington, New Mexico 87401
March 29, 1971

File: DAW-42-WF

Re: Jicarilla Contract 146 No. 10
Basin Dakota Field
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Mr. Emery C. Arnold
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Dear Sir:

This is in reference to your telecon request for information
concerning Jicarilla Contract 146 No. 10. The subject well had shown a
very drastic decline in production since early 1968. There were several
indications of fluid logging off the well and an attempt to displace the
fluid and dry up the well bore area via gas injection was initiated on
December 9, 1970. After injecting about 27,500 MCF of gas, the well was
put on line December 17, 1970. The well blew down and again showed signs
of logging off before the load gas was recovered. A compressor was in-
stalled on January 3, 1971, the load gas was recovered, and the well finaled
at a rate of 520 MCFD on February 5, 1971.

Yours very truly,

AMOCO PRODUCTION COMPANY
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